
 
 
 
 
 

January 26, 2023 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:      The Empire District Gas Company d/b/a Liberty  

Case No. GA-2023-0110  
 
Dear Judge Woodruff:  
 

On behalf of The Empire District Gas Company, I am providing herewith to the Missouri 
Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) for filing, in electronic form, the following 
revised tariff sheet: 

 
PSC MO No 2, 2nd Revised Sheet No. 4. 

  
This tariff sheet bears an issue date of January 26, 2023, and a requested effective date of 

February 25, 2023 (30 days after filing), and is being submitted in compliance with the Order 
Granting Certificate of Convenience and Necessity issued by the Commission on January 25, 2023. 
Redlined changes are being provided to the parties. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns, and please bring this 

tariff filing to the attention of the Commissioners and the appropriate Commission personnel. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

           Diana Carter 
 


